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September 8, 2022
We had the Marathon kick-off last Friday and we are off to a good start so far.  The winner of the box of candy was Kellen Noyes.  The next turn in date will be, Tuesday, September 13th.  Please encourage students to be out in the community collecting pledges for our school.  So many of our community members love our school and are so willing to support it.  We just need to ask.  Please sign and return the permission slip for your child to participate in the marathon.  Those are due in the office as soon as possible.   
We will be participating in the Boxelder Bug Parade on Sunday, September 11th.  All students, alumni, and family members are invited to participate.  If you have not turned in your permission slips, please do so by tomorrow.
We will begin our NWEA Testing on Monday, September 12th.  The testing schedule is on our school calendar on our website.  Please make sure that your child has a good night’s sleep along with a healthy breakfast before their tests.  

Our next school Mass is Wednesday, Sept. 14th  at 10:30 am.   The 3rd and 4th-grade students will be leading us.  

Photoworks will be here to take school photos next Friday, September 16th.  Photo packets will be sent home in this week’s family folders.

The annual St. Edwards Church Fall Festival will be held Sunday, September 18th serving 11 am to 1:30 pm.  This year’s menu will consist of pork roast, mashed potatoes with gravy, corn and fresh vegetable sides, dinner rolls and homemade desserts, and a beverage.  Take-out dinners and outside seating are available. 

The Education Committee will meet on Tuesday, September 20th  at 6 pm.   Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend.  We are looking for a new member to join us.  Please let us know if you are interested.
The Flurry Committee is seeking out volunteers for the 2023 Flurry Event. The Flurry will be held on Saturday, February 4, 2023. We welcome all those who support St. Edward/St. Eloi Religious Education Programs and St. Edward School. As this event grows and continues to do well, we would like to expand our committee members to assist with planning and organizing. Committee meetings start around September and go through February. Meeting times vary and are flexible. Committee member duties may include:  Parent Volunteer- This volunteer will assist each class in coordinating a class item/project to be auctioned off at the Flurry Event. You will work with the classroom home teacher in getting this project completed. These projects are a big success for our Live Auction event and parents love seeing their children’s creations.  Donations: Seeking out donations for the live and silent auctions.  Venue Committee- selecting a venue and coordinating the meal by finding a caterer or other means of serving a large crowd.  Entertainment- seeking out a form of entertainment at the evening event. In past years we have had magicians, and dueling pianos.  Decorating- decorating tables and the event venue.  Set up and take down- seeking members to assist with setting up tables and chairs and taking them down.   Please feel free to contact Julie Pohlen, Nikki Traen, Laura Hennen, or Chassidy DeRoode if you are interested in helping with any of these areas.
May God Bless,




Mrs. Garvey
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